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5 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers  
 
The Governing Body are delighted that the delivery of your children’s education has continued into 
this autumn term within a safe and secure school environment. 
 
Earlier in May 2021 I wrote to you alerting you of one parent governor vacancy and two other 
vacancies that would arise in the autumn term. Thank you to parents who put their names forward 
and the parents who were willing to be nominated for two vacancies. 
 
The Governing Body now wishes to move forward with filling these vacancies and invite any other 
parents who wish to put themselves forward to please do so by completing the attached form and 
returning it to Margaret Johnson, the Clerk to Governing Body by Monday 15 November 2021. As 
there more nominations than there are vacancies a ballot will need to take place and ballot forms will 
be e-mailed to you by 22 November 2021 for you to return by Wednesday 1 December 2021. 
 
As elected Chair of the Governing Body for 2021/2022 I am once again proud to be part of this 
continued journey with Hampstead School. I hope that you took some time to read my report sent to 
you about the work of the Governing Body during 2020/2021, a copy is linked here for your ease of 
reference. The Governing Body is committed to inclusion across ethnic background, gender, age, 
religion, identity and experience. If you are interested in becoming a parent governor, please 
complete the attached form and email the Clerk to Governing Body at 
m.johnson@hampsteadschool.org.uk by Monday 15 November 2021. 
 
If you would like to have a discussion either with me or one of our existing parent governors please 
email me at b.netto@hampsteadschool.org.uk to arrange a convenient time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Brian Netto 
Chair of Governing Body 
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